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FISCAL NOTE, 86TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 25, 2019

TO: Honorable Terry Canales, Chair, House Committee on Transportation
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB3510 by VanDeaver (relating to the intermodal shipping container permit in North

Texas.), Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Transportation Code §623.0172 by increasing the maximum gross weight
authorized for the North Texas Intermodal Permit from 93,000 pounds to 95,000 pounds.

Based on the analysis of the Department of Motor Vehicles and the Texas Department of
Transportation, it is assumed implementation of the bill would not result in a significant fiscal
impact to the State.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 601 Department of Transportation, 608 Department of Motor Vehicles
LBB Staff: WP, JGAn, TG
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